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8th March 2022 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
EXTRA CURRICULAR CLUBS 
 

Feedback from the recent Parent Questionnaire, told us that Parents would like to see more 
extra-curricular clubs. Now that school has returned to normal (after Covid restrictions) we 
are happy to announce that we have a number of Clubs, which will be starting NEXT WEEK. 
Sorry this is short notice but we have brought it to you quickly after reading your responses. 
 

All Clubs will run for 6 weeks w/c 14th March with the exception of the Film Club which will 
only be for 5 weeks as this will start a week later than the other clubs. Clubs end on the w/c 
9th May – This allows for 3 weeks with no clubs taking place. (The week before we break up 
for Easter and 2 weeks for the Easter Holidays) 
 

Clubs will start at 3.15pm and the children will need to be collected at 4.15pm promptly from 
the main school entrance (Door 1). 

 

SSP Sports Club – Year 2 This runs separately to our extra 
curricular clubs and has already started 
for this term.  

Miss Slaski will be running a Yr 5 & 6 
DT Club on a Monday Evening 

https://forms.gle/WCo293zw1FVJSVSm6  

Miss Bahar will be running a Yr 1 & 2 
Craft Club on a Monday Evening 

https://forms.gle/pm5wQ6XqTP7CgEYK9  

Mrs Simpson will be running a 
Reception Craft Club on a Tuesday 
Evening 

https://forms.gle/W2ohTt9x61jRBPi77  

Miss Rollinson will be running a Yr 3 & 
4 Sports Club on a Thursday Evening 

https://forms.gle/UbrSJJSYeBkwaeJZA  

Mr Carter will be running a KS1 
Reading Club on a Wednesday, 
Thursday and Friday Lunchtime 

https://forms.gle/RvTv58TYt7K7JuqWA  

Mr Barr will be running a Yr 3 & 4 Film 
Club on a Friday Evening 

https://forms.gle/EwPXdDmHKbUirdwc8  

 
If at any point your child chooses to leave, any of the clubs then confirmation either written or 
verbally must be given by parents. 
 
There is a max of 30 places on each club. If your child wishes to join a club, please 
complete the link above. We will notify parents on Friday 11th  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Lindsey Corbett 
Principal 
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